
March 2020 

Dear Valued customers 

SONOTEC Co., Ltd. 

 

Notice of Specification change 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support and purchase with Sonotec Co., Ltd. 

This is to inform you that the following product specification change. 

 

《Product name》 

Affected Product Name Model The Start of change 

Ultrasonic Finishing system 
SonoCraft 

ST-360 
April, 2020 

 

《Change point》 

Existing ST-360 has only momentary switch (footswitch) but, alternate switch has been added. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Existing specifications             New specifications 

 

For questions or concerns, please contact us, contact@sonotec.com 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

SONOTEC Co., Ltd 

5-4-1 Shinsaku Takatsuku 

Kawsaki 2130014 Japan 

E-mail：contact@sonotec.com 
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